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24th September 2021 
  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
                    Herons’ trip on Monday October 4th 
  
To link in with our learning about the history of the Norfolk Broads and the geography of our local area, along 
with the design/science aspect of how wind pumps work, Our class will be travelling to the Wind Energy museum 
in Repps on Monday 4th October. We will travel by coach and spend the morning at the museum, learning about 
how the Broads were drained and the evolution of the wind pump. We will then walk along the river Thurne, 
observing the landscape and wildlife to reach Thurne Mill which will be open and operating especially for us (wind 
power required though, of course!). This trip will take place during normal school hours as we aim to be back by 3 
pm. 
  
The cost of the trip is £10.00 per child to cover the cost of the coach and entrance to the museum. Children do 
not need to wear uniform but will need to wear comfortable trousers and shoes for walking through long grass - 
wellies would be too uncomfortable to wear all day but they may wear trainers. Please bear in mind, we will be 
outside ALL DAY .  The children will need a waterproof coat, snack and a drink separate from their packed lunch as 
they will carry their own water bottle with them on the hour’s walk. We will be unable to order a school packed 
lunch to arrive before we set off in the morning, so all children will need to bring this from home. 
  
We do not wish any child to be excluded from this visit.  If you feel there is any reason why your child might not 
be able to go, whether it is due to financial, physical or emotional worries, please contact the school office as 
soon as possible. Please complete the attached permission slip to allow your child/children to take part.  Any 
children not participating will be expected to be in school as normal. 
 
This trip has been added to Pupil Asset please log in to your account to give permission for your child to attend.  
Payment can be made through Pupil Asset or directly into our bank account: 
Barclays Bank  
Sort Code: 20-62-61 
Account number: 60691224 
Please use your child’s name and T as the payment reference 
  
Best wishes 
  
Mrs Edwards 
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